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Date:  21st July 2023 

 

Circular number: NCO-26-2023 

 

Re: Structured Chronic Disease Management Programme - Revised Nursing 

Support Grant Deadline for CompleteGP PMS Users 

 

Dear Doctor, 

Further to NCO-02-2023 and previous CDM Circulars, the purpose of this circular is to 

inform you of the update for GP’s using the Digigrow CompleteGP Practice Management 

System.  

The HSE and Digigrow have been engaging on a technical issue which has arisen in 

respect of Phase 1 CDM reviews and which has impacted on a number of CompleteGP 

users.  In taking account of the this it has been agreed to extend the deadline for the Nursing 

Support grant for those GP’s using the CompleteGP GP PMS from the 1st July, 2023 at 

23:59:00 to 31st December 2023 at 23:59:00. 

Therefore, the relevant Nursing grant payment as set out in NCO-02-2023 and previous 

CDM Circulars will be paid provided that the relevant CDM returns from CompleteGP users 

has been received by the HSE on or before the 31st December, 2023 at 23:59:00. 

This will allow you as a participating GP, equal opportunity to fully participate in the 

Structured Chronic Disease Management Programme with all rules as applied in the 

previous CDM Circulars. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

_____________________ 
Pat Healy,  
National Director Clinical Programme Implementation  
& Professional Development  

 

  

 


